More market warnings of recession and
slowdowns.

The UK 10 year state borrowing rate fell to 0.43% today. Meanwhile the German
share index was one of the worst performers, falling another 4.6% as some in
the markets pencilled in a German recession.

Still no new economic actions from western governments or Central Banks.
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